Gerold Miller

I have been on the Grub School Drainage District since 1993.

I am a fifth generation lifetime farmer and the drainage ditch runs through our farm.

I have been actively working with the commissioners in the district to maintain the ditch and
clear brush from the banks. I have operated an excavator, skid steer and chain saw to help with

the projects on the ditch.

I would appreciate your consideration in appointing me to another term as a Grub School
Drainage District Commissioner.

Thank you.





